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If your application is successful  

• If your application is successful, you will receive a second email containing an eCode by 

December 2020  

• This email will include all the information you need to exchange your eCode for a supermarket 

voucher  

• You will need to provide an email address to receive your supermarket voucher  

• We would encourage you to exchange your eCode for a supermarket voucher as soon as 

possible so that you can buy the food your family needs over the Christmas holidays  

• If you think that you should have received an eCode but you haven’t by 20 December, please 

first check your ‘junk/spam’ email, then call 01902 290241 or email 

freeschoolmeals@wolverhampton.gov.uk with the name(s) and date(s) of birth of your child/ren  

If your application is not successful, we would encourage you to visit the Council’s Stay Safe Be 

Kind website (www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/staysafebekind) for information about other support 

that might be available to you. The Council will be closed over the Christmas holidays from 24 

December to 3 January 2021 inclusive. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Webster-Smith 

Headteacher. 

 


